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We’re Back 

 

 
 
We’ve been hard at work on the church, and we’re about ready to welcome you back, if you 
feel ready to join us in person. We can’t wait for you to see our fresh coat of paint. 
 

 



Our first in-person service will be on the 17th of October at 4 PM. This will be followed by 
our Remembrance Sunday service on the 14th of November, and our Christmas carol service 
on the 19th of December. Services will be held in-person at the church as well as online on 
Zoom. 
 
Covid precautions will be in place, and we ask all attendees to wear masks for the safety of 
our more vulnerable visitors. 
 
Zoom details for Sunday: 
Meeting ID: 852 8615 1957 
Passcode: 490227 
 
Coffee Mornings are Back 
 
Weekly coffee mornings will return on the 5th of November, at 10:30 am to 12:30 pm. Covid 
precautions will be in place including individually packaged biscuits. Monetary donations will 
be requested. 
 
Sunday Service by Email and Post 
 
A reminder that John’s weekly Sunday services are sent out by email. Please contact us to 
be added to the mailing list. 

We’re aware that not all of our congregation have email capabilities and we’d like to extend 
an offer to send a printed copy of the service by post to those who request it. Please write 
to us or call us. Providing a stamped, self-addressed envelope would be appreciated but not 
required. 

John can be contacted on his number below. 

If you would like to send a donation to the church, cheques can be posted to us at the 
address below. Our PayPal address is hullunitarians@gmail.com. For bank transfers, our 
details are: account number 00031483, sort code: 40-52-40. 
 
 
 
 

 

 

How to Contact Hull Unitarians 

Phone: 01482 224 662 or 07468 538 821; email: hullunitarians@gmail.com 
Facebook.com/hullunitarians.org.uk ; website: www.hullunitarians.org.uk 
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